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Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Tuesday, December 28, 2010 7:08 AM
To: 'Nancy  Busen'
Cc: Ramsey, David; Garner, Cindy; Meints, Rene
Subject: AR0022403_Bentonville Nov '09 thru Oct 2010 Annual Pretreatment Report Reply_20101228

Ms. Busen,

Your 2010 Annual Pretreatment Report was received on 12/27/10, reviewed, deemed complete 
and compliant with the Pretreatment Reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i).  No 
further action is deemed necessary at this time.

Thank you for your timely report.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

-----Original Message-----
From: Nancy Busen [mailto:NBusen@bentonvillear.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 3:51 PM
To: Gilliam, Allen
Subject: FW: 2010 PRETREATMENT REPORT

Here is the revised report.
Happy New year, Dude!

 
-----Original Message-----
From: Bentonville Wastewater [mailto:WasteWater2@bentonvillear.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 3:46 PM
To: Nancy Busen
Subject: 2010PRETREATMENT REPORT

Please open the attached document. This document was digitally sent to you using an HP 
Digital Sending device.




